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NOVEMBER UPDATES

COMPETITIVE NEWS

Important Dates

We hope all families had a fun filled Halloween
and Thanksgiving in the month of October. We

seen many costumes during dress up week.  Our
winter registration is coming up on December 1st

at 10 am. We will be offering a variety of
Recreational Programs with many dates available.

Fall break is from November 9-16 and we will
have no recreational programs those days. We

will be sending out end of session surveys to the
recreational parent/guardians in the first week of
December. Any feedback is greatly appreciated. 

If you require kidsport. Please visit our website
and fill out a third party form under the

registration tab and email it to
admin@fortsaskgymnastics.ca so we can process

it accordingly. If recieved later we cannot
guarantee a spot. 

November 11 - Rememberance Day (Closed)

Fall Break November 9-16 (No Rec Classes)

The month of October was a busy month for our
competitive teams. Our CCP 3/4 athletes attended the

Alberta Gymnastics training camp at  Pinevalley
Resort. They had a great time learning new skills.

 The beginning of November our Xcel athletes also
attended the Xcel training camp at pinevalley resort.

We want to thank the presenters and host for an
amazing experience for our athletes
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We want to give thanks to many of our
volunteers that helped us with our
Little Caesars fundraiser we raised
$2900. You are greatly appreciated
and we thank you for supporting our
gym and our team. The dynamic duo

behind everything was Tanya Best and
Mel Rudiak. Thanks girls!

We also had our Trunk or Treat on
Saturday October 26th. We had some

competitve girls help out and hand out
candy.  Morissa Hehr organized it for

us. Thank you Morissa for a great
success!

Our fundraiser is still going strong here at
FGC!

We have V.I.P meats, The Cotton Candy
Shoppe, and  Purdy’s available. Our
volunteers will be handing out order

forms. Due dates will be posted on each
of the forms. 

OTHER NEWS
We are looking for sponsorships if you
are interested or know of somebody

please email us at 
sponsorship@fortsaskgymnastics.ca

Fort Gymnastics Club would like to
welcome three new coaches: 

Scarlet Ellis
Brooklyn Watson

Miya Lee

They each have a gymnastics
background, and we are excited to see

them succeed!


